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Chatham County Debris Removal for Tornado Damage 

SAVANNAH, GA – (May 25, 2017) Chatham County Public Works department has started the 

process of removing debris from the tornado impacted areas of Wilmington Island. Crews were 

on scene immediately following the event removing trees and debris from the roadway and will 

remain until the debris is removed. 

 

Residents are reminded to move debris to the right of way in front of their homes but do not 

place in the roadway or around utility structures or pedestals. All lose vegetative debris should be 

containerized, preferably, in paper bags. The containers should not weigh more than 50 lbs. All 

limbs, branches and tree trunks should be no longer than 4 feet in length.  

 

If a resident hires a tree removal service it is strongly suggested that the tree service remove all 

debris.  

 

The Public Works department asks that resident be patient throughout the removal process.  

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  

Catherine Neal Glasby  

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County 

912-652-7897 

 
 


